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                    MAY 2022 

Our dinner ride took place at Longneck’s in Union on April 9th. We may have been just a few, but we 

had a really great time.  Our main even was Tech Day on April 23rd. We would like to thank Ron Harper 

and Charlie & Peggy Thornton for hosting this event.  We had a great turn out. Many bikes were ser-

viced. Great food! So many members who we haven’t seen in awhile showed up.  It was a beautiful day 

to ride and enjoy each others company. 

Chapter G’s Events  



 

 

 

SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

“Never Take Anything For Granted” 

 
These past few years were interrupted by work, health, personal loss and a pandemic.  Interruptions are 

only pauses in our lives, but the great memories we forge with our friends in Chapter G never seem to fade.   

 

In March 2021, I went to Amish country in Berlin, OH with my friend, Judy Norris.  We went shopping, tour-

ing around and made a stop in Sugarcreek, OH where we saw the World’s Giant Cuckoo Clock (it made the 

Guinness Book of Records in 1978) which was not running at that time due to the cold weather.  When Jer-

ry & I went back in May, we saw the clock with its magnificent statues moving around on the hour with the 

beautiful music.  It is something to see.  Jerry even found an old telephone booth that he could step into. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Fling of 2021 was an event that transported us on our wonderful machines 

we call “Goldwing's,” to a perfect place in time.  We went riding in the Smoky 

Mountains on the Blue Ridge Mountain Parkway.  We stopped off and had dinner 

with our G friends for Southern Food at Huck Finn’s – definitely worth the stop. 

 

 

 

 

 

In May, 2021, our 3 sons and Jerry flew in a private plane from Lunken 

Airport to downtown Cincinnati to Kings Island to celebrate our son’s 

birthday – what a fun experience.  We went to our niece’s wedding and 

it is not very often to get the 3 sons dressed up – we took the oppor-

tunity to snap a photo.  We are so glad that we took the wonderful pho-

to of my parents at the wedding. 

 



 

 

 

SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

“Never Take Anything For Granted” 

 
In June, 2021, was our KY Ride-In held at Big Bone Lick State Park - What a great turnout.  We had games, 

beautiful rides, lots of laughter and just plain fun.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In August 2021, we had our fun-filled KY Blast at American Legion in Law-

renceburg, KY.  Everyone had a great time and there was a perfect photo 

opportunity to take the beautiful flags against the sunset with Jerry and 

Charlie Hobbs’ motorcycles.  We are looking forward to the event in Dan-

ville, KY. 

 

 

 

In September 2021, we went to Maggie Valley, NC – Leah Cridlin chose the best hotel around – Route 19 

Inn (very unique and retro) – the weather was perfect and the riding was so relaxing.  We also went to The 

Biltmore in Asheville, NC and found the best time at the end of the day to take a picture of our trike/trailer 

in front of this beautiful home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a great year of traveling and we are looking forward to another great year in 2022. 

 

Jerry & Luanne Williams 



 

 

 

  

 

    

 MOTORCYCLE AWARENESS MONTH 
 



 

 

 

  

 

    

 MOTORCYCLE AWARENESS MONTH 
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We made it through April which was a challenge due 

to the weather. We had some fun activities this 

month. The dinner ride to Longnecks in Union was 

fun. The chapter visited Chapter A & C and ended up 

with both the plaque and the COY mascot.  That 

means we will have visitors at our meeting in May. 

But that is a good thing for a couple of reasons: 1) 

the American legion has food again, so we will go 

back to eating at 6:00 p.m., 2) gathering at 7:00pm, 

so we will be able to show off our gathering space. 

 

We are launching a fund raising event at our 

meeting. We will be selling Mike’s Carwash tickets. If 

you would like to sell tickets, let us know. We have 

the forms and you will only sell the Basic $9 wash 

and their $20 Ultimate wash. Chapter G will earn 

50% of the proceeds. If you have any additional 

questions or want to buy one or two, let us know. If 

anyone has any other ideas about fundraising, let us 

know. Remember all money we raise goes back to 

the members to help pay for activities we do. 

 

May looks to be a busy month. We have a weekend 

ride to the Windy 9, along with the Memorial Day 

parade. For the parade, we will meet at Hagedorn's 

at 8:30 a.m. as usual. Remember to bring candy to 

throw to the kids along the parade route. 

 

Have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

contact us. 

 

Be safe riding. 

Do you know what season it is? I thought Spring had 

sprung, but I am not sure.  

 

It seems everyone is finding a good day to ride here 

and there. You have to take advantage of every op-

portunity you can. 

 

Remember to check out the district website for reg-

istration information for the Ride-In June 3-4 and the 

Kentucky Blast August 25-27 in Danville, KY. 

 

Stay tuned for upcoming special events! 
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Well, it’s been a long time coming, but riding season has finally arrived.   I feel like a bear waking up from 

hibernation.  I’ve got a hunger to be back out on two wheels, and there is excitement in the crisp spring air.  

I was talking to a friend not long ago about that rush that you get from being on two wheels.  It’s like no oth-

er feeling I’ve ever had.  There’s a sense of freedom that you get from riding a motorcycle that you don’t get 

from any other form of transportation.  It’s hard to explain to a non-rider, but if you ride, you know.   

 

I’m filled with anticipation for all of the events that are planned for the year.  It’s sure to be a fun one as the 

events page reads like a never-ending magic scroll.  This year we also have added events from the District to 

bring all of our Chapters together for additional rides.  It’s always fun to meet up with “those other guys" 

along the way.   And if you find yourself with spare time just wanting to hit the road, the District Ride Chal-

lenge is back for another year of “interesting” destinations.  Stayed tuned for a Chapter Challenge as well, 

that is still in the works.   

 

Stay Safe and ENJOY THE RIDE!! 
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Hello Friends, 

Chapter G has a lot of fun with our planned events, 

long weekends, meetings, and ice cream rides in 

2022.  Try to attend one of these events, you won’t 

forget it.   

Now that Spring is here – we can’t wait to ride and 

see all of the blooming flowers, trees and the grass 

is back to green – enjoy our beautiful state!! 

GWRRA and Chapter G’s core principle is having 

Fun.  Check out our Kentucky District’s newsletter to 

see the monthly publication called “Here’s The 

Scoop.”  The articles are from GWRRA members 

who share their ideas on having fun whether it is 

traveling or games that they have played within 

their Chapter and District. 

Also, please check your membership cards for expi-

ration dates to ensure that your membership is cur-

rent.  Please contact us if any of your contact infor-

mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 

anything.  If you have any questions or need assis-

tance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Please check out all the GWRRA benefits by visiting: 

GWRRA.ORG 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the April Get 
Together!!  Kim Pommier won the $10 membership 
draw this month (lucky lady – she won last month). 
Charlie Hobbs won 1st place of $20, Mary Eicher won 
2nd place of $12 and Lucky Charlie Hobbs won 3rd 
place of $8.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the April Gather-
ing.  
 
I want to thank Dean and Kim Hedger for doing a 
great job selling tickets at our April Gathering!!  If it 
wasn’t for Dean and Kim selling our tickets and our 
wonderful members purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, 
we wouldn’t have the opportunity to do the fun 
events that we do each year. 
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May is Motorist Awareness Month.  This month I would like to share an article from Bruce Luhrs, the NH-VT District 
Educator.  It is a first-hand account of something we all face every day.  It is reproduced in its entirety below with 
his permission. 
 
“They Looked but Failed to See” 
 
The mission of the GWRRA Motorist Awareness Program is “To Facilitate A Reduction in Motorcycle Accidents 
through the Education of the Non-Motorcycle Riding Public”. For Motorist Awareness Month, I’d like to share infor-
mation about the most common type of car-motorcycle accident classified as a looked-but-failed-to-see crash. 
 
While on a ride last Fall, I collided with a driver who made a left-hand turn in front-of me into his driveway. He ap-
peared to have stopped to let me pass, but at the last minute turned into me. I was wearing a high-vis jacket, a full-
face helmet with high-vis markings and riding my GL1800 Gold Wing with the headlight on. We were the only two 
vehicles on a long stretch of straight road. The driver said, “he never saw me”. Because we believe in the GWRRA’s 
safety mantras - ATGATT and Rider Education, I avoided serious injuries. 
 
My wife, Sue, was baffled by the fact that “he never saw me” and spent some time researching why these types of 
collisions are so common. There is a very real psychological phenomenon causing this. Inattentional Blindness is 
defined as “a person is missing critical information even when their eyes are focused on the road ahead”. There are 
two contributing factors: 

 
• It can happen when you are very focused on only one thing while driving. For example, if you become 
hyper-focused on reaching an exit or turning into a driveway, you can miss other things happening around 
you on the road. 
• Inattentional Blindness is also called Perceptual Blindness. Our brains cannot process every detail of our 
surroundings all the time, so it concentrates on what is expected to be in our surroundings. In other words, 
people do not always see new and unexpected things that suddenly appear within their visual field – like 
motorcycles! As many as 92% of households do not own a motorcycle. So, we are a rare group of 8%. Plus, 
we do not ride all the time, especially here in the Northeast when riding is seasonal. People do not expect 
to see us! 
There are a couple ways we can combat this dilemma – ride more and promote Motorist Awareness by 
displaying Check Twice – Save a Life ©, Motorcycles are Everywhere bumper stickers. 
Sue and I will be in touch with each of the NH-VT District’s Chapter Directors to discuss our plans to distrib-
ute some bumper stickers. These purchased from Paul Cote at http://www.checktwice-savealife.com/ 
whose mission is to help raise awareness of drivers sharing the road with motorcycles by displaying bump-
er stickers, signs and 
other products aimed at reducing motorcycle accidents, injuries, and fatalities. While thanking Sue for our 
order, Paul also thanked GWRRA members for promoting motorcycle safety awareness aimed at reducing 
accidents and injuries, and all the positive reflections the owners of Gold Wings generate in the riding com-
munity. 
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Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birth-

day and a Happy Anniversary to our members who 

are celebrating in the month of May. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in May that I 

have missed, please contact me so I can update 

my roster. 

 

Birthdays 

05/01 Brenda Ehrhardt    

05/09   Derek Matthews 
05/11   Melissa Eicher  

05/14 Pam Thomann  

05/24  Bill Boone  

05/26 Dean Hedger  

05/29   Thomas Reilly 
 

Anniversaries 

05/15/71  Gary & Darlene Heil   
05/15/99  Jerry & Luanne Williams  
05/19/12  John & Karen Keiter 
05/20/05  Bill & Charlene Boone 
05/31/86   Dave & Brenda Ehrhardt  

 

If you have any information that needs to be 

passed on to your Chapter G family, please con-

tact me at:  social@chapterg.org or phone me at 

(859) 534-1018. 

Charlie and Rena learned to FaceTime their kids 
during this pandemic! 

 

At the April Gathering, we were able to present the 

last two awards for the year 2021. Bob Moss 

stopped in Kentucky long enough to receive the First 

Place Mileage Award for the 62251 miles he rode 

last year. Chuck Norris was presented with the sec-

ond place Attendance Award. He attended 46 of 69 

Events. The weather is improving there are many 

events planned, so do your “T-clock” inspection and 

join the Chapter for some fun.    

 

 

 

Bob Moss  

Chuck Norris  
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This year a COY raffle was started to support the COY program. We will be selling tickets to win a new 22 

inch Blackstone Griddle, which will be given away at The Blast. The winner does not need to be present to 

win and Rick Cridlin will personally deliver the Griddle to the winner if you are on your bike or cannot take it 

home from The Blast.  

 

I will have raffle tickets with me at our gathering and events leading up to the raffle. Tickets are $2.00 each.   

Both John and I traveled to both Chapter S and A monthly meetings, hoping to get Smokey, but we were not 

successful.  When we traveled to C’s meeting we were finally successful in winning Smokey! He will be back 

up for other COY’s to win at our May 3rd meeting. 

 

Below are some pictures of our time with Smokey. Blessed at church, getting a haircut were just some of the 

many places he has recently visited. He also got into John’s Moonshine, and tried to steal the Easter baskets.  
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Smokey also went to a quarter auction where we walked out winners! He visited the new DAV building, Big 

Bone, Rabbit Hash, The old Trauth Dairy , the site of the Beverly Hill Supper Club, and the Peace Bell. 

Smokey also participated in Chapter G’s Tech Day. He has been a very busy bear! 
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Hello Goldwing Riders!! It’s the month of May and surely Mother Nature will give us some warm weather 

and a chance to actually ride in warm weather. The Ice Cream Rides on Wednesday have started and 

hopefully we will have said warm weather in which to enjoy them.  We have a lot going on to keep our 

chapter busy and riding.   

In April we went to Longnecks in Richwood. We had a good meal and good conversation. In May we are 

headed to Our Best restaurant with a beautiful back road route to enjoy.  This is one of the chapter’s fa-

vorite restaurants so be sure to sign up for the ride and dinner. (Please make sure to sign up or let Chuck 

or Judy know you want to attend by May 11) We need to let our hosts know how many to expect. 

May is Motorists Awareness Month.  On May 14th we hope to have a display set up.  That also is our din-

ner ride. Then on May 20-22, we are heading to Athens, Ohio for the Windy 9 adventure. If you haven’t 

signed up for that one please do so at our next gathering.  Monday May 30, Memorial Day, is the Erlanger 

Parade and a ride afterwards with lunch.  Hope you can join us for some of our May events. 

We have more events planned for the summer so keep checking the website riding events for more infor-

mation.  We plan to have a lot of riding and fun in the coming months. Safe riding to you all.  
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer 
 

May 2022 
• 3rd— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6:00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 7th— Kentucky Derby Day 
• 8th—Mother’s Day 
• 14th—Chapter Dinner Ride — Our Best, 5728 

Smithfield Rd., Smithfield, KY. Backroad ride. Meet 
2:15pm, depart 2:30. Eat about 4:30pm. 

• 20th, 21st, returns 22nd—Athens Ohio Windy 9— 
Meet Crestview Hills Town Center parking lot. Be fueled 
and ready to depart Friday morning at 9am. Arrive Ath-
ens around 3pm. Check in and do a loop with dinner and 
back to motel. Saturday Breakfast then a loop, then an 
lunch loop. Dinner on loop? All tentative depends on 
sights and stops. Sunday Breakfast and head towards 
Hocking Hill state park then continue towards home 
tentative. Home around 6pm. Staying at Burr Oak State 
Park Lodge 10660 Burr Oak Lodge Rd.,  Glouster, OH 
45732. Call 1-800-282-7275 or www.staburroak.com. No 
Group Rate.  

• 28th—Day Ride—TBD 
• 30th—Tentative—Erlanger Memorial Day Pa-

rade—Meet at Hagedorn’s, 4432 Dixie Hwy at 
8:30am. Parade begins at 9a. Followed by group 
ride for anyone interested. Stopping for lunch then 
returning. 

• 31st—Coordinators Meeting—LaRosa's Florence. 

 

June 2022 
• 3rd -4th— KY Ride-In—Hosted by Chapter A in Bard-

stown KY some members camping My Old KY home 
campground 502-348-3500 . Host hotel Hampton Inn 
502-349-0100 use code GRR Registration form 
on gwrraky.com  

• 7th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 
4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6.00pm 

meeting starts at 7pm. 
• 11th -  Dinner Ride - Ride to Boone Tavern Berea Ky 

depart 1230 eat about 4 home about 745 if you do 
planned route but you could take interstate and be 
there and back quicker. 

• 18th Chapter C Lexington - Rooster's 2640 Rich-
mond rd. Lexington eat at 11 meet at 12 . we will 
continue to the Aviation museum of Ky 4029 Air-
port Rd.  Meet at Kroger fuel center, Mall Rd. 9am 
depart 9:15am 

• 19th—Father’s Day  
• 21st Coordinators meeting - location LaRosa's , 

Date change because of Wing Ding.  
• 28th - July 2nd  GWRRA Wing Ding 43   more info at 

www.wing-ding.org or in Wing World Shreveport 
LA. 

 

 July 2022 
 
• 5th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6:00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 9th—Dinner Ride—TBD. 
• 15th-17th— Camping-Jenny Wiley State Park –

Camping and Lodge with a Chapter visit to Chapter 
T—Paintsville. Make reservations thru Reserve 
America—try site B034, 035, 037, B063, 062, 060, 
059. Cottage or lodge call 1-606-889-1790. 

• 23rd  - Visit National Museum of the US Air Force, 
1100 Spaatz St., Dayton, OH (9-5). Followed by din-
ner at BD’s Mongolian Grill, 4488 Glengarry Dr., 
Beavercreek, OH. Depart at 9am 2.5 hrs. travel. 
Leave museum at 3:30 and drive to BD’s. Arrive at 
4pm to eat. Home around 7pm. 

• 26th—Coordinators Meeting—TBD 
 

 

http://www.chapterg.org/gwrraky.com
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosts, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter  H—Shelbyville 

Meets the 1st Friday 

UK Extension Shelby Count Office 

1117 Frankfort Rd. 

Shelbyville, KY 40601 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st Sunday 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Giovanni’s Pizze 

261 Court St., 

Paintsville, KY 

Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.shelbyvillegoldwings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their April 

Chapter G Anniversaries 
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 Newsletter Editor 

If you have an item for sale that you would like to 

include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, 

price and info. 

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each 

month in the newsletter.  This acknowledgement can 

be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, 

course completed, etc.  Please send the information 

and be sure to include pictures. 

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members 

informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you 

wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not 

appearing, please let me know and we will take it 

into consideration.   

Come see me for all your pins and patches needs.  I 

have some Kentucky pins with the N region on 

them if you want them.  I know some of you are 

planning on getting some vests and are waiting on 

the Ride-In to check out some vendors.   

If you have any idea about the pins and patches 

you want to put on them, see me and I’ll try to 

have what you need when you get your vests. Not 

much else to say about this.   

Enjoy the hopefully warmer weather that is surely 

on its way. 
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UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Danville, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

June 3rd—4th—2022 Ride-In  - Will be held in Bardstown, KY. Hosted by Chapter A . 

 

The KY District is waiting for you to experience the “Most Beautiful Small Town in America”! Choose your 

ride experience, reunite with friends and make new ones!  

 

If you want to take full advantage of all rides you will need to arrive on Thursday June 2nd in order to 

leave at 7am Friday morning for one of the first rides. For more information about the Ride-In , please see 

the booklet that has been provided by Don Price of Chapter A. The booklet has the following information: 

Hyperlinks to all restaurants being visited during the ride-in 

 

• Approximate range of restaurant costs 

• Maps of all rides 

• Details from Garmin Basecamp about ride time 

• Pictures of restaurants and attractions 

• Costs associated with certain selected rides for tours or train rides 

• Detail about available Hotels and Campgrounds 
 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

UPCOMING UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

•August 28th  —8:45 - 5:00pm —  3 Classes will be available at the KY Blast: 

• Advanced Rider Course 

•Trike Rider Course 

•Medic First Aid Course. 

 

Registration is on the Blast Registration form: 2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf (gwrraky.com)  

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.nceda.net/most-beautiful-small-town-in-america/#:~:text=After%20a%205%2Dmonth%20long,International%20Convention%20in%20Seattle%20Washington.
http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 
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NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 5/3/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 
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